
          Mid-Maine Lewiston HOG Chapter #1980 Meeting Minutes 

                             August 1, 2020 @ 9:00 AM 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 AM and began with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

There were 25 members in attendance.  

 

New Bike Deals- No new bike deals. 

 

Appreciation – Primary and Secondary Officer in attendance received their pins and 

patches for 2020. Officers that were not able to be at the meeting will get their pin and 

patch at the September meeting. Thank you to all who volunteer their time! 

 

Assistant Director- Janis Tanguay 

 Gary Sullivan and his wife Kerry who were members of the chapter have retired and 

moved to Florida. Gary is having some health issues. If any of our membership who 

remember Gary from his days in the chapter would like to call and talk with him his 

phone number is (207) 233-2764. 

 

Treasurer-Greg Foster 

 Provided account balances…we still have money in the savings and checking 

accounts! 

 

Secretary-Teri Lewis - Not present 

 

HOG Manager-Scott Tanguay – No updates 

 

Activities- 

 Frank will put together a ride schedule for the month of August with week night 

dinner rides and Sunday rides and email it to membership. 

 Open dates available for an overnight ride to The Kitzhof Inn in August and 

September. An email will be sent to membership with the dates. Looking for 1st, 2nd 

and 3rd choice. Frank will send an email to Simon at The Kitzhof once all have 

replied. 

 

Membership Update-Karen Tanguay 

 We currently have 59 members 

 

 



Merchandise-Karen Tanguay 

 Hog buffs for sale $11.00 each. If anyone is interested they can be ordered. 

 

Safety-Tony Bruno 

 It is important to stay hydrated while riding. Plan frequent stops to get something to 

drink. The hot summer air while riding can cause dehydration. 

 

Head Road Captain-Skip Forbes - Not present 

 

Webmaster-Don Gabriel - Nothing to report 

 

Editor-Lynn Busch 

 The deadline for the next newsletter is September 15th. Please send all pictures and 

articles to Lynn. Her email is lbusch21@hotmail.com. 

 

New / Old Business 

 Be sure to check the L-A Harley website for dealer sponsored events. 

 We are still in need of secondary officers (Historian, Activities, Road Captain, LOH) 

 Check the MMLHOG Hotline (207) 758-0633 for updates and event times. 

 Nominations for elections will be held at our October meeting. Elections will be at 

the November meeting and new primary officers will take their positions in January 

of 2021. All primary officer’s (Director, Assistant Director, Treasurer and Secretary) 

two year terms come to an end December 31, 2020. Please consider becoming a 

chapter primary officer. 

 Christmas gift wrapping will hopefully be able to be done during the upcoming 

holiday season. If we are able all CDC guidelines will need to be followed. 

 Breakfast with Santa is tentatively scheduled for Saturday December 12th. If we are 

able to have this event we will follow CDC guidelines for preparing, cooking, serving 

food  and clean up. This along with gift wrapping will be our only chapter 

fundraising events.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 AM. 

 

I apologize in advance for any errors or omissions! 

 

Next Meeting – September 12, 2020 @ 9:00 AM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Frank Welch, Jr. / Director 


